
NOTICE OF NONCOMPLIANCE
"HAZARDOUS MATERIALS SAFETY PERMIT"
HM Safety Permit ID: 165420-FL-HMSP

William A. Quade
Director, Office of Enforcement and
Compliance

July 23, 2007

In reply refer to:
Your USDOT No.: 165420

Sincerely,

Your company is not currently registered with the Pipeline and Hazardous Materials Safety
Administration (PHMSA) in accordance with part 107, subpart G of 49 CFR.

RYDER INTEGRATED LOGISTICS INC
11690 NW 105 STREET 

MC Number: MC140902

MIAMI FL 33178-1103

Your company has 15 days from the date of this letter to take the appropriate corrective action(s) and
have these action(s) approved by the Federal Motor Carrier Safety Administration (FMCSA) District
Office in your state of residence.  If you do not take the appropriate corrective action(s) then the
Hazardous Materials Safety permit may be suspended or revoked.

Please contact your local Division Office at 850-942-9338 if you have questions in regard to the
appropriate corrective action(s) to be taken by your company.  For additional questions regarding this

notice you may contact the FMCSA Hazardous Materials Division at 202-366-6121.

Let this letter serve as notice that your company is not compliant with one or more of the requirements
of 49 CFR 385.421 for the Hazardous Materials Safety Permit.  The area(s) of noncompliance are listed
below.  

Requirement(s):

JAMES FINLAY
MANAGER - REGULATORY COMPLIANC

U.S. Department of
Transportation

Federal Motor
Carrier Safety
Administration

Washington, DC 20590
1200 New Jersey Ave., S.E.


